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Skills takeover 

Happy December, 

It's the last month of 2023 and what a year it's been for Growing Mid Wales. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you, for signing up to receive this newsletter each 

month and for your continued support in helping us to share our vision to progress jobs, growth and 

boost the local economy.  

We wish you well over the festive holidays and look forward to working alongside you to unlock key 

developments in 2024. 

The Mid Wales Regional Skills Partnership (RSP) takeover this edition to bring you the latest news 

from the team and the work they've been carrying out  - including the skills survey and engagement 

opportunities. 

Our Meet the Team colleague this month is Dai Price, our Regional Skills Partnership Manager. Dai 

talks about what he's been involved with since joining us this year and the current skills landscape. 



Helping to grow opportunity in Mid Wales, 

The Growing Mid Wales team 

[Cover: Winter scene, Powys ©Visit Wales] 



 



Skills Survey 

 

This year, we’ve been running a survey to find out what you have to say about the challenges you 

face as a business in Mid Wales and, in particular, around the recruitment of skills now and in the 

future.  

A big thank you to all who have participated so far – the survey is still live so there’s still time to share 

your views if you haven’t yet. Complete the survey here [Survey closes at the end of the year] 

 

We're listening carefully to what you have to say. Once the survey is closed, we will be analysing the 

data and using it to inform Welsh Government and influence change in the right places.  

One of the questions we’re asking is what is the biggest challenge facing your business? So far, 64% 

cited recruitment as their biggest challenge.  

As a result, we will be considering the best way to support training providers and back to work 

agencies to improve the supply of labour for businesses in Mid Wales. 

We will share the full results of the survey after analysing the data in January. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MWRSPsurvey


Business Cluster Groups 

This winter, the RSP is busy doing the groundwork connecting with businesses and education 

providers across the region so that sector specific cluster groups can now be formally established. 

Each cluster group will be chaired by a business leader who will feed information and updates from 

their group back to the RSP Board that meet every quarter.  

This engagement and collaboration helps the RSP identify and address the barriers and issues 

affecting businesses in Mid Wales.  

To join a cluster group, email midwalesrsp@powys.gov.uk. 

 

Manufacturing & Engineering  
We recently had an engaging start for our Manufacturing & Engineering (including research and 

innovation) business cluster group held at Hope Church, Newtown. Meeting for the first time, 

businesses discussed the skills gaps in Mid Wales. 

David Price, RSP Manager provided the group with an overview of the team’s work and what 

Personal Learning Account courses are available in the region. 

 

Advice sessions to boost economic growth 

Powys County Council are arranging a series of roadshow events for businesses. The RSP team will be 

present to engage with businesses about their work and how businesses can get involved with the 

cluster groups. 

mailto:midwalesrsp@powys.gov.uk


Powys County Council will be hosting drop-in events, between 9am and 3pm on the following time 

and dates: 

• Hafan yr Afon, Newtown, Wednesday 13 December 

• The Royal Oak Hotel, Welshpool, Wednesday 24 January 

• Y Gaer, Brecon, Thursday 29 February 

• Ystradgynlais Library, Thursday 28 March 

• Hay Castle, Thursday 25 April 

There will also be experts attending from Business Wales, Development Bank of Wales, Cwmpas Co-

op, Mid Wales, Severn Wye Energy Agency, and from Powys County Council's regeneration, property, 

planning, trading standards and environmental health teams. 

No appointment is necessary. For more information, visit Powys County Council website.  

Meet the Team  

Dai Price, our Regional Skills Partnership Manager 

 

1 - Dai Price 

•   When did you start with the team? 

July 2023 

• Can you tell us more about your role? 

My role involves a lot of engagement with businesses and stakeholders to listen about their 

challenges and ideas around skills and recruitment. This will lead the RSP team to facilitate 

partnerships that will work with business leaders and stakeholders to identify current and future 

skills needs across the region. In doing so, we will be supporting and enabling innovative ideas that 

https://en.powys.gov.uk/article/15109/Advice-sessions-to-boost-economic-growth?fbclid=IwAR2yw5DiuqCPYFSfJdZUpl1oroAHXMTxN4jvXr5L1Mnosrqlq9B5ct-dEnw


help to bridge the gap between education, skills and regeneration to create a strong growth for 

business, and a capable workforce across Mid Wales. 

• What are your current priorities? 

Our current priorities are the establishment of our business partnerships (Cluster Groups) that will 

inform the RSP team of the skills and recruitment requirements for their sector.  

In addition, the creation and advertising of our website and Labour Market Intelligence hub is a 

priority for the next six months.  

•  What developments have you seen over the years? 

In the skills world, I have definitely seen a shift in how businesses now understand the importance of 

a local skilled workforce. I have been impressed with how businesses have wanted to lead this 

conversation at all levels.  

The development of the skills offer to people has seen a huge shift from traditional educational 

academic offers and 3-5 year apprenticeships to vocational courses, learning from home and adult 

learning.  

It is the intention of the RSP to ensure that those opportunities are increased and align with Mid 

Wales priorities.  

• What’s been your biggest achievement? 

Since joining the team, our biggest achievement has been to establish a 5-step work plan that has 

increased the visibility and awareness of the RSP and created a structure for business engagement. 

•   One word that sums up the Growing Mid Wales Team:  

Effective: 

Everyone I have seen and the roles they play within the structure created have an impact.  

Other News 

 Investment Fund for Wales 
The Investment Fund for Wales by the Business British Bank will deliver a £130m commitment of 

new funding to the country. The fund aims to drive sustainable economic growth. 

Find out more about available funding options here: www.british-business-bank.co.uk/nations-and-

regions-investment-funds/investment-fund-for-wales-ifw/  

 

https://www.british-business-bank.co.uk/nations-and-regions-investment-funds/investment-fund-for-wales-ifw/
https://www.british-business-bank.co.uk/nations-and-regions-investment-funds/investment-fund-for-wales-ifw/
https://youtu.be/uYX5eGKNtVk


Consultation on the School Year 
Welsh Government want your views on proposals to amend school term dates.  

Responses are welcome from stakeholders with an interest in the Welsh economy and from a 

business perspective.  

Consultation ends: 12 February 2024 

English consultation: www.gov.wales/structure-school-year 

 

Keep up to Date 

Need to catch up on what’s been discussed in our meetings? Here’s a reminder of where you can find 

the minutes for the following meetings: 

•   All minutes relating to the Growing Mid Wales Board are hosted on Powys County Council 

website. 

•   Papers relating to the Growing Mid Wales Partnership can be found on our website. 

Keep up to date with Growing Mid Wales news, developments on activity and organisations we 

support by following our Twitter and Linked In pages: 

https://twitter.com/growingmidwales 

www.linkedin.com/company/growing-mid-wales 

We’re eager to reach out to as many organisations and businesses across Mid Wales as possible. You 

can make this possible by following, liking and sharing our pages. 

Disclaimer: As a Growing Mid Wales Stakeholder you receive these emails so that we can share news 

and information with you on a regular basis. You can inform us if you no longer wish to receive these 

emails by emailing growingmidwales@ceredigion.gov.uk. 

 

https://www.gov.wales/structure-school-year
https://powys.moderngov.co.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CommitteeId=896
http://www.growingmid.wales/meetings
https://twitter.com/growingmidwales
https://www.linkedin.com/company/growing-mid-wales
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